Good afternoon I'm a mother of a daughter that has been hospitalized several times due to her disabilities. It's detrimental for her health and needs for a familiar person to be in her hospital room at all times. As it is now that can't happen. I have in the past paid her Providers out of my pocket to give me relief so I can go home shower, and pick up things.

It would be huge life changer if you introduced and passed this Special Session so that Oregonians experiencing disability can access healthcare, use support from people they trust while they are hospitalized and have support when making end of life decisions.

Thank you, Jessica